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20 February 2004 
 
 
 
The Secretary 
Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services 
Room SG.64 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Inquiry into Corporations Amendments Regulations 2003 
Batch 6, Batch 7 and Batch 8 
 
Please refer to Dr Kathleen Dermody’s letter dated 6 February 2004 addressed to Mr Alan 
Mason, ICA’s Executive Director. 
 
Attached please find ICA’s submission in relation to the Inquiry into the Corporations 
Amendments Regulations Batches 6, 7 and 8 for consideration by the Parliamentary Joint 
Committee. 
 
Should the Committee have any enquiries or wish to discuss further any aspect of our 
submission, I can be contacted directly on 02 9253 5132 or by email at 
rdrummond@ica.com.au. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Robert Drummond 
General Manager 
 
encl. 




